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In July and August 2024 we consulted on 
changes to make it easier to walk and cycle 
in and around Kilburn town centre. Our 
ideas included creating more space to 
make visiting and shopping a more 
pleasant experience. We also proposed to 
improve road safety and local air quality, 
maintain bus journey times and make it 
easier to catch public transport.

Thank you to everyone who took the time 
to share their views. We've now decided to 
go ahead with our proposals which were 
supported by over 80% of all respondents. 
You can read the decision report and our 
feedback to the consultation responses on 
our website:
kilburnhighroad.commonplace.is

We will inform you again when we 
intend to start construction of this 
phase of the scheme.

Statutory traffic orders, where required 
for new parts of the scheme proposed 
and how you can respond will be 
displayed on notices on local streets 
and in local newspapers.

They will also be added to Camden 
Council's website at: camden.gov.uk/
recently-advertised-proposals

If you'd like this information in another 
format like large print or another 
language just get in touch with us on 
020 7974 4444 or email 
safetravel@camden.gov.uk     
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Making your streets safer and healthier




